From,

Dr. B S Keshava Prasad
1QAC Co-ordinator
DAPMRVDC
Bengaluru

To,

The Principal
DAPMRVDC
Bengaluru.

Respected Mam,

Sub: Report of Workshop
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9™ September 2019

This is to inform your kindself thalin continuation with the workshop on RAR,
one day workshop was conducted on 6™ September 2019 and was attended by
all the faculty members. A Gap Analysis was conducted at the end of the
workshop. The photographs are sent to the official mail of the institution.

Thanking you

Yours truly

Dr, 1% S KeShava Prasad
IQAC Co-ordinator

‘wincipal



